16-17 VOL 002 SEPTEMBER 9, 2016

St. Benedict School



BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT K-6
SEPTEMBER 15
6:00 PM

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 7

Gr 1-8 only 12:15 dismissal

2016-2017 Theme

Our new theme for 2016-2017 is "We are the world". I've chosen Saint Teresa of Calcutta as our spiritual guide for the school year. Saint Teresa was canonized on September 4, 2016 for her efforts in working with the poor, and for recognizing the worth in everyone.

FYI

The speed limit in the parking lot is 15 mph. Let's make sure we keep our children safe!

Please slow down.

PLEASE NOTE

If there is a change in transportation once the students are in school, please email:

transportation@stbenedictnj.org

FYI

The SBS Athletic
Association is looking for boys who wold be interested in joining the SBS Boys Soccer team.
For info contact:

cj3harden@yahoo.com



- Please see the attached informational flyers.
- Make sure to like my new Facebook page at www.facebook.com/sbsprincipal Check often for info on classroom and instructional activities and projects.
- A very big thank you to Mrs. Remick for that wonderful "Passing of the Torch" video that was shown after mass today. And many thanks to the alumni, teachers and especially Father Garry and Father JM who are born performers.
- Check the youtube channel soon for a full video, including the new principal's run and lighting of the cauldron.
- One last thank you for the warm welcome. THIS IS GOING TO BE A GREAT YEAR!

MOTHER TERESA'S CANONIZATION

On September 4, 2016 Mother Teresa will be canonized. Her words and actions have touched our spirits, and so the 2016-2017 school year will become a celebration of her life for the students and staff of St. Benedict School.